
From: Allen, Susan [Susan.Allen@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Saturday, October 08, 2016 7:05 AM 

To: Coriell, Scott 

Subject: FW: Statement from Gov. Shumlin: 

 

 
FYI, in case you get any requests for a statement today on Trump’s ugly comments. I hope you do! Sue 
 
 
“These comments are appalling. As the father of two grown daughters, the thought that this man, with 
this demeaning view of women, could be the president of our nation is unimaginable. There is a war 
against women taking place in this nation, a terrible effort to roll back women’s rights and demean our 
wives, sisters and daughters. These comments echo an on-going rant against women from Donald 
Trump, who clearly places no value on girls or women and long ago abdicated any right to represent 
them in the White House.” 


